From: Mrs J. Marley, Clerk to Cloughton Parish Council

To: Planning
Subject: Comments on NYM/2017/0743/FL
Date: 17 November 2017 11:20:44

Vary conditions 2 and 5 of NYM/2016/0880/FL to amend occupancy from
holiday accommodation to temporary worker's accommodation at
Cloughton Sawmill.

This application has been considered by Council. There were strong concerns
expressed as to the precise use requested. While it was acknowledged the
application related to people who are to be working on the potash development it
was unclear if the word ‘temporary' applied to the workers or the
accommodation.

Council did not wish to see the area become a permanent development which
housed workers (be they permanent employees, temporary employees or sub-
contractors). However it was prepared to accept that the development could be
used as a means of providing accommodation for the workers and sub-
contractors involved in the construction of the mine.

On the strict proviso that the consent is granted for a period of time limited so
that the use does not extend beyond the time of the mine coming into production,
Council has no objection to this application. Council most emphatically does not
wish the accommaodation be used in the longer term for potash workers
accommodation and would object should that be the intent of this application.

J Marley (Mrs)

Clerk to Cloughton Parish Council
Annan,

41 Scalby Road,

Burniston,

Scarborough

NYMNPA

17/11/2017



mailto:clerk@cloughtonpc.org.uk
mailto:planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk
e.hardie
Stamp




